EOPS - Adolfo Corral Student Award

Secel Montgomery
Submitted by the EOPS Department

It is with great pleasure to nominate Secel Montgomery for the Adolfo
Corral Student Award. If you are lucky to know Secel you know that he is
someone who is full of charisma and makes everyone around him feel
welcomed and valued. What makes this award even more meaningful is
Secel was also one of the many other students who had the privilege of
being mentored by Adolfo Corral. Back in 2018-2019 Secel worked for the
food pantry where he was responsible for unloading food trucks, restocking
produce, and providing students with the resources they needed. Similar to
Adolfo, Secel has a special talent when working with students, providing
guidance, serving as an informational resource, and using his own lived
experiences in a very unique way to connect with those around him. He is
currently interning as a Clinical Service Technician at Mission Harbor
Behavioral Health. Secel, your EOPS family and Adolfo are so proud of you
and it has been a pleasure to see how much you have blossomed into the
person you are now!



